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Please support the apprenticeship program!   It works. 

 

Having been engaged in the sports word for many years with athletes, I have seen 

that a delay in surgery can often have a negative impact on my clients.  

 

The work force shortages need to be fixed, and this bill is a good bill that will allow 

people living in all parts of the state to be trained. 

 

I support this bill. 

 


